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Dear Mr. Singh:

This is to notify you that on November 17, 2011, the City's Public Safety Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a public passenger
vehicle driver license be denied based upon non appearance.

On November 18, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the Findings of Fact, Conclusions
of Law and Recommendations of the Public Safety Committee with respect to your renewal
application for a public passenger vehicle driver license. You were further notified that the
Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of November 30, 2011
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. You did not
appear nor did you file written objections. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Safety Committee, the Common Council
adopted the Committee’s recommendation and denied your license based upon non appearance.
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